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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
December 16, 2021 

 

POLICE INVESTIGATE FATAL VEHICLE VS PEDESTRIAN COLLISION 
 

On December 15, 2021, at approximately 6:13 P.M. Kitsap 911 received multiple 911 calls 

regarding a motor vehicle versus pedestrian collision in the 1600 block of Bay St in the city of Port 

Orchard.  The vehicle and driver were still on scene.  

  

The first responding officer found an unresponsive adult female in the roadway.  The officer 

provided immediate first aid and chest compressions. Shortly after South Kitsap Fire Rescue 

arrived on scene the female was pronounced deceased. 

  

Due to the severity of the collision, Washington State Patrol and Kitsap County Sheriff’s Office 

were requested to assist. Police do not suspect speed or impairment were factors in the collision. 

          

The investigation remains ongoing. Anyone with information regarding this collision who has not 

already spoken with the police is asked to contact the Port Orchard Police Department by calling 

911 or 360-876-1700.  
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